State, Koniag

together
on OCS

Commissioner Lee McAner-
ney of the Department of Com-
munity and Regional Affairs
announced Dec. 29, that her
department has been meeting
with representatives of the Kod-
iak Island Borough and Koniag,
Inc., to initiate a cooperative
program for Outer Continental
Shelf (OCS) planning. The pro-
gram will aim at sound local
planning for onshore industrial
facilities to support the Kodiak
Shelf Federal OCS lease sale
scheduled for November, 1977.

Under the cooperative pro-
gram being mapped . out, the
State, Kodiak Island Borough
and the Koniag Native Cor-
poration would jointly sponsor
a marine engineering study to
identify the Kodiak Island
harbor sites best suited to
support offshore oil exploration
and development activities.



